
TREE & HEDGEROW IMAGES 

Proposal: Proposed front and rear dormers and widening of the existing driveway entrance 

Address: Four Winds, Whitehall Lane, Grindleton, BB7 4RL 

Date:  3rd September 2024 

This statement has been prepared in support of the application for the proposed front and rear 
dormers and widening of the existing driveway entrance, at Four Winds, Grindleton. 

 

 

Existing Entrance – Photo 8th July 2024 

Existing ‘honeysuckle’ hedgerow to front boundary to be retained but cut back to allow for 

existing entrance widening.  

Existing small tree to right hand side of gate post to be retained.  



 

Goggle Street View July 2023 - Whitehall lane  

Existing ‘honeysuckle’ hedgerow to front boundary to be retained but cut back to allow for 

existing entrance widening.  

Existing large trees (marked x) have been removed due to disruption to the electricity cables 

Existing low level planting and bushes to be retained, and maintained at low level to not hinder 

visibility.  

 

 



 

Goggle Street View July 2023 - Whitehall lane  

Existing ‘monkey tree’ to be retained. 

Existing evergreen has been removed from site.  

 

Existing Entrance – Photo 8th July 2024 

Existing evergreen to be retained.  

 


